
From: planning@welhat.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)
Subject: New comments for application 6/2022/1508/HOUSE
Date: 14 July 2022 10:59:22

New comments have been received for application 6/2022/1508/HOUSE at site address: The Lodge 2 Northaw
Place Coopers Lane Northaw Potters Bar Hertfordshire EN6 4NQ

from 

Address:
70 Cowcross Street
London
EC1M 6EJ

Comment type:
Comment

Comments:
Thank you for consulting The Gardens Trust, of which HGT is a member.
This property lies within the Locally Listed Northaw Place historic parkland and is part of the setting for the
Grade II* listed mansion, with views east/west across the parkland between the two properties.

The proposed additions  should be adequately screened from these views  with the existing trees and shrubs but 
could be augmented if required.

Case Officer:
Ms Kirsty Shirley
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